
SASTA – Annual General Body Meeting, May 16, 2021 
 
 
There was a presentation of the proposed By-laws by the new chair Mr Murali Nair., which 
have been posted on the Temple website for the past 30 days.  These included codifying 
hiring and firing practices, flexibility of extending the term of high-performing office bearers 
by allowing them to contest in the elections for a third consecutive term, A permanent 
section has been created with salient points like not allowing any additional idols to the 
second floor of the Temple, not removing any Inauguration/Donor plagues that are in place 
and other laws that would strengthen the existing By Laws. The By-law amendments were 
passed, subject to rephrasing certain statements.  
 
 
 


